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Wednesday, 22nd January 2025 

Dear parents and carers of Year 6 pupils, 

As we enter the start of a new year, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of our uniform and appearance 

expectations for our Year 6 pupils. Adhering to these guidelines ensures that all students maintain a neat and consistent 

appearance, contributing to a positive school environment. 

Uniform and Appearance Guidelines 

Shoes: 

 All children need to wear plain black school shoes. 

 Black / dark blue trainers, boots, or ballet-style shoes are not appropriate footwear for school. If children wear 

trainers or boots to school, we request that they change into school shoes on arrival. 

 Please be aware that our Senior Leadership Team (SLT) will contact any parents whose children routinely 

arrive at school wearing trainers or inappropriate shoes. 

 

Jewellery: 

 Jewellery should be kept to a minimum. 

 Only watches (excluding smartwatches) and small stud earrings are permitted. 

 Earrings should not be worn on PE days. If children are unable to remove them, then we will ask the children to 

cover with tape for the PE lessons to meet health and safety requirements.  

 Rings, bracelets, and necklaces are not allowed unless worn for religious reasons. Please speak with your class 

teacher or a member of the SLT to inform them of this requirement. 

 

Nails and Make-up: 

 Make-up and nail varnish should not be worn in school. 

 Acrylic nails are also not permitted. 

 Pupils wearing make-up or nail varnish will be asked to remove it. 

 

Chewing Gum: 

 Please do not send your child to school with chewing gum. 

 As with any sweets or food items not allowed in school, chewing gum will be handed to the teacher and 

returned to the child at the end of the day. 
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Next Steps: 

We kindly ask for your cooperation in reviewing these expectations with your child. Following our school dress code will 

prepare the children for their secondary school experience. If you have any queries or require further clarification, 

please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher or reach out to me directly. 

Your support in maintaining our school's standards is greatly appreciated.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Clift  

Year 6 Lead 
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